03/21/2018

To whom it may concern:

The purpose of this letter is to verify that eWorldEditing, Inc. provided
the editing services for the following manuscript:

Proton Therapy for Hepatocellular Carcinoma: Current Knowledge and
Future Perspectives

Corresponding Author: HEE CHUL PARK
The edited document was returned to the writer on 03/21/2018. We are
unaware of any changes or additions made to the manuscript after that

time.

Sincerely,

Jerry Nairns
eWorldEditing, Inc.
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